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FIRE MARSHAL BULLETIN 

February 14, 2017 

  

To: NYS Licensed Alarm Contractors and all NCFM Licensed Fire Protection 

Contractors submitting Design Drawings 

  

From: Assistant Chief Fire Marshal Michael F. Uttaro  muttaro@nassaucountyny.gov 

  
The recently approved Nassau County Fire Prevention Ordinance, Article XXIV, sets forth the 

minimum requirements for design drawings for the following systems: 

  

Flammable & Combustible Liquids 

Application of Flammable Finishes 

Liquefied Petroleum Gas (Propane) 

Fire Alarm System 

Fire Sprinkler System 

Standpipe and Hose System 

Grease Hood and Duct System 

Automatic Fire Extinguishing System 

Alternative Automatic Fire Extinguishing System (Clean Agent Fire System) 

Pyrotechnics 

Special Systems 

  

Included in these requirements is the adoption of NFPA 170, Standard for Fire Safety & 

Emergency Symbols. 

  

In an effort to standardize design drawings submitted to the Nassau County Fire Marshal, all 

design drawings shall utilize the appropriate symbols specified in NFPA 170- 2015, 

effective May 1, 2017. 

  

Any design drawings submitted on or after May 1, 2017 that do not conform to the symbols in 

NFPA 170-2015 will be rejected.    

 


